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Cost of living crisis 

Argyll & Bute CAB has experienced a significant ongoing rise in the number of clients seeking support 

with energy costs.  As a result we have secured additional funding to support clients across the four 

administrative regions  

We are providing 1:1 and group information sessions on energy efficiency measures. To arrange a 
session please contact Libby Dobbie at the bureau 01546 605550 or email info@abcab.org.uk  

Additionally our advisers can support clients to negotiate with their suppliers, and have additional 

supports available to those households that are off-grid or who rely on alternative sources of 

heating. 

mailto:info@abcab.org.uk


Bute, however wŜ ŀǊŜ ǇŀǊǘƛŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎƛƻƴΩǎ ƛǎƭŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΣ ŀǎ 

well as those in an around the larger urban areas (Oban, Lochgilphead, Helensburgh, Campbeltown). 

We are delighted to have received funding from the HSCP Living Well Fund to support volunteer 

adviser wellbeing, we are holding wellbeing lunches once a month with our teams bot in person and 

virtually, and are looking arrange quarterly networking lunches with other 3rd sector organisations to 

share ideas on how to increase wellbeing and volunteer/adviser resilience. We recently held a very 

successful event with Lomond and Argyll Advocacy Services in the Comraich Centre in Lochgilphead 

prior to the Christmas break. If your organisation is interested in being part of these events please 

let me know by email jen.broadhurst@abcab.org.uk We would be happy to arrange an info session 
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